January 15, 2020

The Keota City Council met on January 15, 2020, at the Keota City Hall. The meeting was called to
order at 6:02 p.m. by Mayor Anthony Cansler.

Council members answering roll call were: Keith Conrad, Curt Burroughs, and Mike Bender. Rod Hill
and Matt Greiner were unable to attend. City Employees present were Doug Conrad, Kevin Slaubaugh,
and Tomisha Hammes. Also in attendance was Jim Tinnes, Dianne Sheets, Nick Mahan, Toni Greiner,
Connie Vincent, Karen Dickenson, and Sandy Stephens.

Motion was made by Keith Conrad to approve the agenda. Mike Bender seconded the motion. Motion
passed with a majority vote.

The expenditures for the FY21 City of Keota Budget were reviewed line by line and discussed. No final
decisions were made.

Motion was made by Mike Bender to adjourn the meeting at 7:51 p.m. Curt Burroughs seconded the
motion. Motion passed with a majority vote. The Keota City Council will meet on Monday, January 20,
2020 at 6:00 p.m. with review of the FY21 Revenues followed by the regular meeting at 7:00 p.m.

MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER

ATTEST:

CITY CLERK TOMISHA HAMMES

*These are not official minutes. These minutes will be approve at the next council meeting. All
documents mentioned in these minutes can be viewed during business hours at the Keota City Hall.



